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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(St Peters Basin Variation) Order 2018 
 

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised regarding indiscriminate and obstructive parking in the 
St Peters Basin area, particularly on St Lawrence Road and Bottlehouse Street. 
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce double yellow lines to make the roads and 
surrounding area safer for all road users. 
 
In addition the ‘No Entry’ restriction on St Peter’s Quayside East will be replaced with 
a ‘No Through Road’ sign 
 
 
 


